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Paddington Provides a Picnic Surprise! 

The annual Teddy Bear’s Picnic at Seaton House School, in aid of the charity Action Medical 

Research, has a surprise visitor last week, when Paddington Bear brought his marmalade 

sandwiches for lunch!   This surprise visitor brought great excitement to the occasion and was 

swamped with hugs and cuddles from the younger members of school. 

 

 

 

The girls from Reception to Form VI all brought a favourite Teddy or cuddly toy to school for the 

day, paying a £1 donation for the privilege and these donations are passed on to Action Medical 

Research.  The weather was kind and the picnic took place at lunchtime on the school field in 

warm summer sunshine. 



 

 

Headmistress, Mrs Debbie Morrison commented  ͞This is ŵy first Teddy Bear’s piĐŶiĐ at SeatoŶ 

House and it was a lovely occasion made even more special by the surprise arrival of Paddington 

Bear to the delight of all the girls.͟  ͞PaddiŶgtoŶ ǁas aŶ iŶĐrediďly ǁell ďehaǀed ďear aŶd posed 

patiently for photographs with all the girls.  He was particularly pleased to meet Sahar Gulamali who 

ǁoŶ his ŵiŶiature self iŶ the raffle͟. 
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